
 

 

Mick Antoniw AM  
Chair, Constitutional and Legislative Affairs 
Committee   

30 May 2018 

 

Dear Mick  

Brexit and Human Rights 

Our Committee has been looking at the human rights implications of Brexit, and 
as part of this we wrote a joint letter to the First Minister, with the External Affairs 
and Additional Legislation Committee. We have now had a response to this letter, 
and as it touches on issues which may be of interest to your Committee, I have 
enclosed a copy.  

We will be returning to these issues after further discussions with the External 
Affairs Committee.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

John Griffiths AM 
Chair 

 



 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

 

 

 

 


